15th July, 1960.

Mr. J.F. Chomley,
White House Hotel,
LEONORA, W.,A,

Dear Mr. Chomley,

You may remember the pleasant evening we had at
Dr. Geroe's house last August. Ve enjoyed ourselves so much that
we are coming back again this year. VWould you be able to provide
accommodation for us on the nights of Sunday August 1l4th. We will

need 2 double rooms (one with a single bed in for our daughter
aged 7) and a single room - 6 people altogether, including the
little girl.

I would be glad if you would confirm this book-
ing for us.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,




